
                   

Bicton C of E Primary School and Nursery 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Please see a calendar of forthcoming events over the next few weeks up until the end of term.  
Some of these you will already be aware of and permission letters will follow where necessary.  
 
Please note the extra performance for the Christmas Celebration on Wednesday 18th December.  
 

December Diary dates 

w/c Monday 2nd Lunch Class 2 parents / guardians invited for lunch  
(not including Wednesday 4th) 

Tuesday 3rd   
 

9:30 – 1:15 pm Year 6: Maths morning at The Corbet   
(letter already sent out) 

Wednesday 4th  
 

9:30 – 1:15 pm 
 

Classes 1 to 5: Pantomime at Theatre Severn - packed 
lunch needed (letter already sent out for packed lunches 
for relevant children) 

Friday 6th  
 

2:00 – 5:00 pm  Christmas Fair / Santa’s Grotto / table games  
(poster to follow next week) 

w/c Monday 9th  Lunch Class 1 and Nursery parents / guardians invited for lunch 

Wednesday 11th  4:00 pm  Y5 / 6 Sports Hall athletics  
(letter to follow for the group of children involved) 

Thursday 12th  10:15 – 11:15 am Choir performing at the Co-op (letter to follow) 

Friday 13th  All day All classes and Nursery: Christmas jumper day  
(end-of-term treat) 

Sunday 15th  6:30 pm KS2 children invited to sing at Bicton Church Carol 
Service 

w/c Monday 16th  Days TBC Class Christmas parties (details to follow) 

Tuesday 17th  9:30 – 10:00 am  Nursery mini-music performance in School Hall 

Lunch All classes and Nursery: Christmas lunch for children and 
staff 

6:30 pm School Carol Service at Bicton Church followed by 
refreshments and raffle at school (details to follow) 

Wednesday 18th  
 

9:30 am  
and 
1:30 pm 

Classes 1 to 5: Christmas Celebration in School Hall 
(Free-of-charge entry tickets available from the School 
Office from Thursday 5th December – see over the page) 

7:00 pm  
 

Group of choir performing at Shropshire Fire and Rescue 
Service Festival of Carols at St Chad’s Church (letter to 
follow)        

Friday 20th  3:15 pm BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS 

SEE OVER PAGE  



                   

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE  

 
We will be selling raffle tickets at the 
Christmas Fair, which will be drawn at 

School on Tuesday 17th December  
after the Carol Service. 

 

 
 

If you are able to donate a prize, please 
leave it at the School Office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR AND  

SANTA’S GROTTO 

 

We are really looking forward to our 
Christmas Fair on Friday 6th December. 

 
We are hoping to have a tombola or 
bottle stall. If you are able to donate 
something for either of these stalls, 
please leave it at the School Office. 

 
There will also be a bric-a-brac / book / 

second-hand toy stall so we would 
welcome anything that you need us to 
take off your hands before Christmas!  

 
All of the money raised will go directly 

towards enhancing your children’s 
experiences at our school and nursery, 

such as paying towards the cost of 
coaches on visits and trips, subsidising 
the cost of trips and buying resources 
and extras that would otherwise be 

unachievable.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

THANK YOU! 

 
On behalf of everyone at Bicton School 

and Nursery, thank you for your ongoing 
support this term and we look forward to 

you joining us at our festive events. 
From Mrs Johnson, staff, governors, 

FOBS and, most importantly, our 
wonderful pupils! 

 
 

 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY 

 
To give all parents the opportunity to 
attend, we will now be holding two 

performances of our Christmas 
Celebration on Wednesday 18th. Children 

will be retelling the Christmas story 
through songs, with each class 
performing part of the story.  

 
All parents / guardians / family members 

will need a ticket (for fire regulations) 
and these will be issued initially at  

2 tickets per family from  
Thursday 5th December.  

Once every family has been given the 
opportunity to obtain 2 tickets, the 
remaining tickets will be issued on a 

first-come-first-serve basis. Please note 
there is no charge for the tickets. 

 
 
 

 


